TOWN OF ARLINGTON
Board Meeting Minutes
November 13, 2024, to follow the Budget & Voters Meeting

Chair Moll called the meeting to order at 6:41pm with all board members present. Randy Underdahl was also
in attendance.

MSC Klahn/Manke approved the October 9, 2024, minutes as written.

All road maintenance projects are completed for the year. The culvert has been replaced on Smokey Hollow
Road.

Brush Pile at the end of Sunset Road has been built back up. Residents are throwing their yard waste & brush
into this pile illegally. The town will have to pay the county again to come and burn the pile.

MSC Moll/Klahn to approve the treasurers update on the banking accounts, and taxes collected.
MSC Klahn/Manke to approve KerberRose completing the 2024 end of year audit.

General Engineering is implementing a new fee schedule for 2025.
MSC Manke/Klahn approved EMS Service moving from AEMT to AEMTFlex.

Randy Underdahl, with the Arlington Prairie Snowmobile Club, attended the meeting to ask for permission to
run the snowmobile trail on town roads. MSC Klahn/Manke approve the snowmobile trail on town roads.

MSC Manke/Klahn to approve payment of the following vouchers: BrightSpeed-$68.89, Scott’s Construction-
$117,972.80, WI River Bank-$24.00, Columbia County Clerk-$9.95, WI Dept. of Revenue-$159.04, County Hwy
Department-$4,852.30, Arlington Fire Board-$5,555.90, Columbia County Humane Society-$50.00, Hometown
News-$35.17, Roth Professional Services-$2,650.00, Barb Plenty-$420.00, Kris Manke-$420.00, Mary Ann
Peerenboom-$210.00, Randy Krause-$210.00, Pauline Clevenger-$70.00, Matthew Beyer-$70.00.

Next Board meeting was set for December 11, 2024 at 7:00pm.

MSC Manke/Klahn motion to adjourn 7:15pm.

Becky Struck, Clerk



